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NCCAA Announces College of Biblical Studies as New Member for 2022-23

Greenville, SC (6/23/22) - The National Christian College Athletic Association (NCCAA) is pleased to
announce and welcome College of Biblical Studies as a new member for the 2022-23 academic year. Clinton
College, Covenant College, and Redeemer University were
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